
From: Maureen O'Leary 
Date: Monday, July 24, 2017 at 9:08 AM 
To: Maureen O'Leary 
Cc: James Wieck, Diana Lawrence 
Subject: Rennie Farm update 
 
Dear neighbors, 
  
We have submitted our Ground Water Management Permit (GMP) application to the New 
Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (DES).  The permit application is available on 
the DES One Stop site and our Rennie Farm Project website. 
 
Sincerely, 
Maureen 
  
Maureen O'Leary, PhD, MBA, CBSP 
Director, Environmental Health & Safety 
Dartmouth College 
37 Dewey Field Road 
Hanover, NH 03755 
https://www.dartmouth.edu/ehs 
Maureen.O'Leary@Dartmouth.edu 
(603) 646-1762 (P) 
(603) 359-5543 (C) 
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